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Nicholas, Alison 

From: gareth wellburn [burnwell@go( 

Sent: 05 May 2010 15:25 

To: Planning and Public protection 

Subject: Proposed tree work at 91 King Henrys Road 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Green 
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Further to my letter of application, dated 20th April 2010, 1 am writing to state that the Two trees in the 
front garden of the above address are Litne trees and the proposed work is to re-pollard these trees. 
Many thanks 
Gareth Wellburn 
Burnwell Tree Care 
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Tree Department 
Development Control Planning Services 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 

2e April 2010 

NOTIFICATION OF PROPOSED TREE WORK IN A CONSERVATION AREA 

PROPOSED TREE WORK AT 91 King Henry's Road, NW3 3QX 

PP 0 A 

The trees concerned are located in the front garden of the property, and are Lime pollards. They were 
pollarded 3 or 4 years ago, and I am proposing to re-pollard them 

As the property is located in a conservation area, I am requesting permission to undertake the proposed 
work. 

I look forward to your reply. 

Yours sincerely, 

4me:~~Z~ 
Gareth Wellburn 

Public liability insured 
Qualified (NO Arb RFS Cert Arb) 

Tree work carried out in accordance with BS 3998 
Burnwell trees provide quality tree care, enabling appreciation of the trees around us 


